DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE

AIR EDUCATION AND TRAINING COMMAND

14 August 2008

Steve Gattis
P.O. Box 1889
Glen Rose TX 76043

Ref: Terance Jensen file

Mr. Gattis,

As promised enclosed you will find a significant number of copies from the SSgt Terance Jensen
file including copies of the hand written accounts by A1C Albert Hardy and SSgt Joseph F. Oates
of the events of 1 July 1965.

I wish you the best of luck in your project regarding A1C Hardy.

With Best Wishes

MARIA E. RIOS-SA GO. YA02, DAF

SF Museum Director/Curator



	Local Disk
	Vietnam Security Police Association, Inc. (USAF): Cover Letter regarding the Da Nang AB Sapper Attack, 1-7-1965.


